Dear Parents, 





          September 19, 2008

To conclude our thematic unit on apples, we will be going to Heritage Apple Orchard on Thursday, October 9th. The cost for the field trip is $1.50 per child to cover admission. Chaperones are FREE!

For those parents that volunteered to chaperone on field trips, you may be asked to assist with this field trip. We ask that NO younger siblings go along. 

Please dress your child appropriately for the weather (it may be muddy). In the event of bad weather, we will try to reschedule for a later date. We will be eating lunch at school.  Thank you!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Schueller

Mrs. Schmidt                     
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Please sign and return this portion with $1.50 by Monday, September 29th.

Please make your check payable to Kiel Schools. 

__________________________has permission to go to Heritage Orchard on      

          (Child’s name)                  October 9th. 

​__________________________                            ________________________
           (Parent’s signature)                                                        (Date)
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